
 

 

The Pearson Educational Foundation 

March Newsletter 2023 

We are overjoyed that Spring is in fact springing! 

Here are a few updates from your foundation that we hope you will find 

interesting.       

Our LBPSB schools have shown a lot of love for the PEF’s work by holding 

“Dress-Down day” fundraisers among the students and school staff. What an 

incredible display of support! The PEF directors and staff thank you from the 

bottom of our hearts. 

New Event! 

What better way to wish winter a speedy adieu than to take in a 

Rocket Hockey Game at Place Bell on April 14th? 

Enjoy amazing hockey @ small price and support your foundation! 

A WIN – WIN – WIN! 

 

Use this link to order tickets and be sure to enter the promo code to get the best price. 

https://am.ticketmaster.com/rocket/promotional-page?filterType=Mzc5 

 

Want to learn more about PEF and the amazing things we do for our community? 

Visit: http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca 

 

Have a question or comment? Drop us a line at pef@lbpsb.qc.ca 
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